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Amended by Council 1.12.2023

Amended Resolution regarding Harry J. Olson Multipurpose Senior Center, Inc.
AMENDED RESOLUTION
WHEREAS, the-Commeon-Ceuneil, on January 14, 2016, the Common Council passed a

Resolution #15-1219 regarding approval of a lease with Harry J. Olson Multipurpose Senior
Center, Inc., for City owned property located at 1607 North Street; and

WHEREAS, the Reseolutioncalledfor Resolution's recitals identified that the Board of
Public Works recommended the sale of the property at 1607 North Street to Harry J. Olson
Multipurpose Senior Center, Inc. after the end of the lease for $1.00; and

WHEREAS, the Resolution's recitals also provided that if the Harry J. Olson
Multipurpose Senior Center, Inc. did not wish to purchase the property, it should be declared
surplus property and sold to a third party under such terms and conditions as the City required;
and

WHEREAS, the Harry J. Olson Multipurpose Senior Center, Inc. desires to purchase the
property and has so notified the City; and

WHEREAS, the City asserts it will not transfer the property without it being subject to
certain restrictions and covenants which the Harry J. Olson Multipurpose Senior Center, Inc. will
not accept and the parties are at an impasse; and

WHEREAS, the City has threatened eviction of the Harry J. Olson Multipurpose Senior
Center, Inc. from the subject premises.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Common Council of the City of
La Crosse that in-ordertoresolve-the-impasse-that-exists: it offers the property at 1607 North

Street to Harry J. Olson Multipurpose Senior Center, Inc. for One Dollar ($1.00) under the same
terms and conditions as provided to the organization on May 5, 2022.

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that Harry J. Olson Multipurpose Senior Center, Inc. shall
have thirty (30) days to accept or not accept the offer. After thirty (30) days, the City’s offer shall

expire.




I, Nikki M. Elsen, certify that this resolution was duly and officially adopted by the Common Council
of the City of La Crosse on January 12, 2023.

VY b T

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC, City Clerk
City of La Crosse, Wisconsin




